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DELOITTE LLP AUDIT FEE LETTER 2019/20   

 
PUBLIC ITEM 
  
This item is for consideration in the public part of the meeting. 
 

SUMMARY OF INFORMATION 

This information item presents the Audit Fee Letter from Deloitte LLP for the financial year 2019/20.   

 

SOURCE OF INFORMATION 

Chief Financial Officer  

 

LINK TO INFORMATION 

https://fylde.cmis.uk.com/fylde/MeetingsCalendar/tabid/70/ctl/ViewMeetingPublic/mid/397/Meeting/1084/Co
mmittee/23/Default.aspx 

 

WHY IS THIS INFORMATION BEING GIVEN TO THE COMMITTEE? 

The Audit Fee Letter has been prepared by the Council’s new external auditors, Deloitte LLP. It summarises the 
fee levels in respect of their audit work for Fylde Borough Council for the 2019/20 financial year and includes a 
comparison with the 2018/19 fee levels. The Committee is requested to note the Deloitte LLP Audit Fee Letter 
for 2019/20 and to provide any comments as appropriate. 

 

FURTHER INFORMATION 

Paul O’Donoghue, Chief Financial Officer: paul.o'donoghue@fylde.gov.uk 

Tel: 01253 658566 
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